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Chester Creek Concert to Feature Pot Bellied Stallions on Tuesday -
Special Tribute to Thom Storm at 7 PM

[Duluth, MN] - Join friends and community members for some music from the 70's, 80's and
90's performed by the Pot Bellied Stallions on Tuesday, June 16, at 7:00 PM in Chester Bowl
Park, 1800 Skyline Parkway. Event is free to the public.

A special tribute will take place at 7:00 PM to honor Thom Storm for his 40 years of leadership
and dedication to the community and Chester Bowl Park.

Entrance to the park is only accessible from the east via Chester Park Drive due to flood related
construction work on the west.

The Chester Creek Summer Concert Series takes place every Tuesday evening and is free to
everyone. Just bring your own lawn chairs for seating. Check the hotline for weather related
updates, (218) 730-4326 or the "DuluthParksMN" Facebook page.
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